

Clothes

UNIT
8

Lesson A Vocabulary and Grammar

☒ A Label the clothes with the words in the box.

coat	hat	jeans	jacket	pants
scarf	shoes	skirt	sweater	T-shirt



1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____



6. _____
7. _____



8. _____
9. _____
10. _____

☒ B Match the questions to the answers.

- | | |
|---|---|
| 1. Can I pay by credit card? _____ | a. Yes, sure. We have this blue one. |
| 2. Can I see these shoes in brown? _____ | b. I'm looking for a red tie. |
| 3. Could you show me another shirt? _____ | c. I'm sorry, but we only have them in black. |
| 4. Can I get you another size? _____ | d. Yes, of course. Follow me. |
| 5. How can I help you? _____ | e. No, thanks. This dress fits me very well. |
| 6. Can I try on this dress? _____ | f. I'm sorry, but we only take cash. |

☒ C Circle the correct words or phrases.

Customer: (1) (Do / Can) you have any coats?

Sales assistant: No, (2) (of course / I'm afraid) we only have (3) (it / them) in the winter. But we have some warm (4) (jackets / T-shirts).

Customer: (5) (Do / Could) I see them, please?

Sales assistant: Yes, sure.

Customer: This one looks nice. Could I try (6) (it / them) on, please?

Sales assistant: Yes, (7) (of course / I'm sorry).

Lesson B Listening

- A** Listen to the conversation between Zaida and Kim. List all the clothes and colors you hear.

Clothes	Colors
•	•
•	•
•	•
•	•
•	•
•	•



- B** Listen again. Circle the correct answer.

▲ This is nice. What size is it?

- What does Zaida want to buy?
 - a present for her dad
 - something to wear for the party
 - a present for Natalia
- What clothes does Natalia not wear?
 - dressess and scarves
 - dressess and skirts
 - scarves and hats
- What color does Natalia never wear?
 - pink
 - purple
 - red
- What colors does Natalia normally wear?
 - dark blue, white, and red
 - black, dark blue, and white
 - brown, dark green, and white
- What does Zaida buy?
 - a sweater
 - a dress
 - a scarf
- What size is it?
 - small
 - medium
 - large

- C** Listen again. Read the sentences. Circle T for True or F for False.

- Zaida knows what to buy. T / F
- Zaida sees a red T-shirt. T / F
- The shop assistant shows Zaida some coats. T / F
- Natalia has a black coat. T / F
- The sales assistant gets a different size. T / F
- Zaida pays with cash. T / F

- D** Unscramble the sentences and questions.

- pink / this / nice / sweater / is _____
- shirt / a / looking for / white / I'm _____
- you / any / do / have / green / coats / dark _____?
- show / red / you / can / dresses / me / some _____?
- blue / you / anything / do / in / light / have _____?
- shoes / try on / I / black / can / these _____?

 **A** Complete the sentences with *like*, *don't like*, *love*, or *hate*.

1. I _____ these jeans. They fit me well.
2. I _____ the color yellow. It makes me happy.
3. I _____ these shoes. They look terrible!
4. I _____ this scarf. It's nice with this jacket.
5. I _____ this T-shirt. I'm never wearing it again.
6. I _____ this sweater. I wear it all the time.

 **B** Circle the correct object pronoun.

1. They have beautiful clothes in here. I love (them / her).
2. That jacket is a great color. I like (him / it).
3. **Dan:** I can pay for the pants.
Mom: It's OK. I'll pay for (them / it). I have my card with me.
4. We have a new volleyball coach. She's nice. I like (her / him).
5. That dress fits you very well. You have to buy (them / it)!
6. Mr. Warren is a very good teacher. I like (him / her).

 **C** Write sentences with *like*, *love*, *don't like*, or *hate*, and the correct object pronoun (*it*, *them*, *him*, *her*).

1. This hat is great for the winter. I love it.
2. My math teacher is Miss Hayes. She's nice. _____
3. These shoes don't fit me well. _____
4. I have to buy this dress! It's beautiful. _____
5. I never wear short skirts. _____
6. This tie is perfect. The color is great. _____
7. Your friend, Jonas, is very handsome. _____

D What do you think about these things? Write sentences with *like*, *love*, *don't like*, or *hate*.

1. black jeans _____
2. casual clothes _____
3. T-shirts with words _____
4. hats _____
5. school uniforms _____
6. funny ties _____



🎵 How to Buy the Right Gift

You have to buy a present for a family member or a friend. You have no idea what to get. Why? Because they say they don't need anything.

Don't worry. We can help. Don't buy them another gift card! Here are three rules for buying the perfect present.

1. A good gift has to be useful

A good gift is something you can use many times. Don't buy something a person never uses. Presents like this just stay in the closet. My husband always talks on the phone. He also talks to people in the car. So, this year his present is a set of wireless headphones. He loves them. He always takes them with him.

2. Make it a surprise

You get a present and you don't know what's inside. It's a great feeling. I never know what to get my mom. She always says, "I don't need anything." But she likes music. I have tickets to see her favorite singer in concert. She doesn't know about the concert. It's special because she never goes to concerts. And we can spend time together.

3. Know the person well

Think about the person. What's their favorite color? Are they creative? Do they like nature? Are they professional? Do they love their job? Think... What do they like? What do they need? Is there something they need but don't often buy? The perfect present says, "I love you" and "I know you."

 **A** Read the text. Circle the correct answer.

1. Why don't people know what gift to buy?
 - a. They don't know the person very well.
 - b. Their family and friends say they don't need anything.
 - c. There is too much to buy in the stores.
2. What is an example of a useful present?
 - a. a gift card
 - b. wireless headphones
 - c. concert tickets
3. Why is it useful?
 - a. Everyone likes it.
 - b. It's her favorite singer.
 - c. You can use it to talk on the phone.
4. Does the perfect present have to be expensive?
 - a. Yes, it does.
 - b. No, it doesn't.
 - c. It's not mentioned in the text.
5. What does the perfect present say?
 - a. I know you and I love you.
 - b. You are different, but I love you.
 - c. I know you always like chocolates.

 **B** Circle the correct information from the text.

1. The writer thinks a gift card is a (good / bad) present.
2. People want a present they can use (one time / many times).
3. If a gift is a surprise, you (know / don't know) what it is.
4. People normally (like / don't like) surprises.
5. To buy a good present, you (have to / don't have to) know a person well.

 **C** Read the sentences. Circle **T** for *True* or **F** for *False*.

1. A good gift doesn't stay in the closet. T / F
2. The writer always buys her husband a set of headphones. T / F
3. It's easy for the writer to buy a present for her mom. T / F
4. The writer's mom often goes to concerts. T / F
5. The writer's mom can go to the concert with her friends. T / F
6. Always ask yourself: what does this person like? T / F

Lesson E Writing

☒ A Match the two parts of the sentences.

- | | |
|--|--|
| 1. I love my apartment because _____ | a. there is a lot of traffic. |
| 2. I don't like my city because _____ | b. it's very expensive and the food isn't great. |
| 3. I love the new Italian restaurant because _____ | c. it doesn't fit me very well. |
| 4. I hate that restaurant because _____ | d. it has great views of the park. |
| 5. I like this jacket because _____ | e. the food is amazing. |
| 6. I don't like this dress because _____ | f. it's perfect for work. |

☒ B Complete the sentences with your own words.

- I love the color (a) _____ because (b) _____.
I often wear this color. I hate the color (c) _____ because (d) _____.
I never wear this color.
- I like many sports. My favorite sport is (a) _____. But I don't like
(b) _____ because (c) _____.
- My favorite item of furniture is (a) _____ because (b) _____.

☒ C Choose a topic from the box. Complete the table.

a. your favorite day of the week b. your favorite room in your house c. your favorite city

Your favorite day / room / city:	_____
Reason 1 why you like it:	_____
Reason 2 why you like it:	_____

☒ D Use your answers from C to write a paragraph about your favorite day, room, or city. Use *because* and *also*. Write 3–5 sentences.

- ☒ A Complete the sentences with words from the box. There is one word you don't need.

coat hat jeans skirt socks tie T-shirt

1. People often wear these with shoes. _____
2. These are a kind of pants. _____
3. You wear this on your head. _____
4. Women often wear this. It can be short or long. _____
5. Some men have to wear this with a shirt to the office. _____
6. You wear this outside in winter. _____

- ☒ B Match the phrases to make questions.

- | | |
|-------------------------------|----------------------------|
| 1. Could I see _____ | a. is that dark green one? |
| 2. Do you have anything _____ | b. are you? |
| 3. How much _____ | c. some dresses, please? |
| 4. What size _____ | d. it on? |
| 5. Can I try _____ | e. by cash? |
| 6. Do you want to pay _____ | f. in light blue? |

- ☒ C Correct the errors in the sentences.

1. I can help you? _____
2. I don't like yellow. It's a positive color. _____
3. These pants fit me well. I love it. _____
4. Do you show me another shirt, please? _____
5. Your sister is nice. I like them. _____
6. I hate Real Madrid. They're my favorite team. _____

- ☒ D Rewrite these likes as dislikes. Use the correct object pronoun (*it, them, him, etc.*).

1. I like the color pink. I don't like it.
2. I love my job. _____
3. I like ball sports. _____
4. I like Melissa. _____
5. I love my teachers. _____
6. I love John's music. _____
7. I like my dentist. _____

Video A Dress with a Story

 **A** Watch the video. Complete the sentences with words from the video.

1. Sardinia is an _____ in the Mediterranean Sea.
2. Sardinia is part of _____.
3. There are many _____ in the coastal towns of Sardinia.
4. Desulo is a _____ in the mountains.
5. The _____ in this place wear a traditional costume.

 **B** Watch the video. Check the colors you see in the dress.

- | | |
|---------------------------------|---------------------------------|
| ☐ red | ☐ pink |
| ☐ brown | ☐ black |
| ☐ white | ☐ purple |
| ☐ yellow | ☐ green |
| ☐ blue | |

 **C** Complete the sentences with words from the box. You can use some words more than once.

beautiful busy quiet special traditional

1. Sardinia is a _____ place.
2. Desulo is a _____, _____ place.
3. The coastal towns are _____.
4. The Sardinian dress is _____ and _____.

 **D** Watch the video again. Circle **T** for *True* or **F** for *False*.

- | | |
|---|-------|
| 1. Women in Sardinia only have one dress. | T / F |
| 2. In the video, young women are wearing the traditional Sardinian costume. | T / F |
| 3. The dress is white when a woman gets married. | T / F |
| 4. The women have to wear black when their husband dies. | T / F |
| 5. The women in the photos are wearing the same traditional dress. | T / F |
| 6. You can see the story of a woman's life in her traditional dress. | T / F |
| 7. Women can change the colors of the dress. | T / F |

E Answer the questions about you.

1. Do you often buy new clothes? _____
2. Do you wear the same clothes for a long time? _____
3. Do any of your clothes tell a story? What is the item? What is the story? _____